DACC MINUTES February 4, 2014
Meeting called to order at 7:45 by Pete Cimbala. Attendance 27 plus 2 guests.

Pete will be publishing his cell phone number in the newsletter since he often does not check his home
number until returning later in the evening. He heard from Robert Jennings who told Pete that Doreen
Jennings is under hospice care with little expectation for improvement and she will be coming home.

Cards for Margie Harriss and John Wolford were circulated. John fell in is currently in rehab at
Canterbury on the Lake on Hatchery Rd.

The Christmas party held this year at the Elks was quite enjoyable and may repeated next year.

Clark and others may initiate some second Saturday breakfasts to break the winter monotony. In Paul’s
absence Clark announced that the current treasury balance was $7044.

Pete Cimbala reminded us of Back to the Bricks and the Michigan tour. There will be a concert at the
tank plant and tour participants with hotel reservations for all days will be entered in a lottery to win a
mega performance engine.

Someone suggested we do a better job promoting the Sloan Museum and other events in the
newsletter.

Clark suggested that we may want to consider the Lingenfilter Museum in Brighton as an alternative to
the GM Heritage Center during Homecoming. Since out of town people like to go to the Heritage
another alternative may be to offer the Lingenfilter instead of the road rally or as part of the rally.

50/50 award of $43 to Marvin and Gigi won the Attendance drawing.



